
If you would like to
communicate using the

app

follow the instructions
below.

Dear Families,
Welcome back to school! The Worthington School District will use the two-
way messaging app, TalkingPoints, to communicate with you about your
child. There are two ways to receive messages: via Text Messaging or the
TalkingPoints for Families mobile app.

Sincerely,
District Administration Team

If you would like to
communicate via text
messaging ONLY, wait
for a teacher to send

you a message.

OROROR 

Use the QR codes to visit the App Store or
Google Play on your phone and download the

TalkingPoints for Families app.

Please choose one 

Choose your preferred language and then
enter your phone number in the app. You will

receive a code to enter next.

Now wait. Teachers will contact you with
more information after school begins.


